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Oklahoma Department of Transportation Executive Director Mike Patterson congratulates 
Executive Vice President/Chief Commercial Officer for Stillwater Central Railroad/WATCO 
Companies Ed McKechnie as the new owner of the Sooner Sub rail line between Midwest 
City and Sapulpa. The two, with other transportation and railroad officials, spent about an 
hour Monday, August 4 signing paperwork to finalize the $75 million transaction. A copy of the 
final sale document can be found on ODOT's website at www.okladot.state.ok.us/SoonerSub/ 

 
--www.okladot.state.ok.us-- 

 
(Editors and News Directors: For details please call the ODOT Media & Public 
Relations Division at 405-521-6000.) 


